
 

 

LEGAL NOTICE 
 

 

LOGIC AND ACCURACY TESTING  
 

STATE OF GEORGIA 

COUNTY OF WARE 

 

 

Notice is hereby given that the preparation and testing of voting systems to be used 

in the June 17, 2025 Public Service Commission Special Primary Election, will 

begin at 10:00 am, on Monday, May 5, 2025, or as soon as the database is received 

if after the 5th of May, at the Ware County Elections office located at 408 Tebeau St, 

in Waycross. Preparation and testing will continue from day to day until complete, 

and representatives of political parties and bodies, news media, and the public are 

permitted to observe such tests. 

     

Ware Co Board of Elections 

cnelson@warecounty.com  

912-287-4363 

 


